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IMPORTANT DATES   

 Time Details 

DECEMBER   

Friday 15th  9:00am Book List Orders Due 

Friday 15th  3:00pm Early Assembly  

Friday 15th  4:00pm Reports Live on Compass 

Wednesday 20th 9:00am-1:30pm Term 4 Finishes – Early Finish 

JANUARY 2024   

Monday 22nd  8:00am-4:00pm Booklist Collection Day 

Tuesday 30th 9:00am-4:45pm Start Up Day Interviews 

Tues 30th – Thurs 1st  9:00am-3:30pm Prep Testing Days 

Wednesday 31st  9:00am-3:30pm Grade 1-6 First Full Day of School  

FEBRUARY 2024   

Friday 2nd  9:00am-3:30pm Preps First Full Day 

REMINDERS: 
 
BOOK LIST ORDERS DUE BY TOMORROW - Book lists need to be ordered  
online by Friday 15th December. 
 
ASSEMBLY - Assembly will start at 3:00pm, Friday 15th December. 
 
LAST DAY OF SCHOOL FOR 2023 – Last day of Term 4, Wednesday 20th  
December at 1:30pm  
 
 

‘GRADUATION 2023’ 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Jo Menzel 
School Council President: Andrew Ellis 

PFA President: Michelle Kennedy 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand 
that everyone is 
different 
I co-operate. 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and 
wonder 
I create 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to 
feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2023 TERM DATES 
Term 4 October 2 – December 20 
2024 TERM DATES 
Term 1 January 30 – March 28 
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SEMESTER TWO STUDENT REPORTS  
Reports will be released electronically via Compass on Friday, 15th December. Quarry Hill Primary 
School’s continuous reporting consists of Learning Tasks, a mid-year, and an end of year report. 
Semester One teacher report comment focuses on your child’s work habits and how they have 
settled into the new school year. In Semester Two, the teacher comment focuses on your child’s 
literacy and maths successes and a future area for improvement. 
Learning Tasks are regularly used throughout the term to capture and communicate your child’s 
growth. These tasks are shared on the student management app, Compass. It is important to 
access your child’s Learning Tasks because this is where you will be updated on their academic 
progress. 
 
BOOKLISTS FOR 2024 
Students have already 
received their booklists 
for 2024.  
If you have any questions 
about the booklists, 
please do not hesitate to 
contact Narelle in the 
office. Book lists need to 
be ordered online by 
Friday the 15th of 
December 2023, to ensure 
supplies are ready for pick 
up on Book Collection Day 
Monday 22nd January 

2024, between 8:00am – 
4:00pm. The office will be 
open for the remainder of 
the week from 8:00am – 
12:00pm.  
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QHPS COLOUR RUN 
 
       Walkathon News 
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On Friday the 1st, we held our 
Walkathon at Quarry Hill 
Reserve. To say we had an 
amazing turnout would be an 
understatement. We received 
wonderful support for the 
event, to the extent that we 
managed to raise $10367.00. 
Last week we drew our major 
prizes. We were only able to 
do so because of the generous 
support of our local 
donations. Many came from 
members of our wonderful 
school community, and some 
came from businesses. I have 
included (last week too!) a list 
of organisations that you 
should support if you ever 
need those kinds of services! 
Thank you, thank you, thank 
you! 
 
 
 
The winners for our major 
prizes were: 
A bike (donated by Ortech 
Security Services): Tye   
A Nintendo Switch (donated 
by Redemption 
Bendigo):Anabel 
A family Photography Session 
(donated by Jodie Donnellan 
Photography): Will 
A wheel rotation (donated by Tyre Plus):Tanner & Leo 
Hair Services (donated by Renik Hair): 1. Charlote 2. Josh 
A $100 gift card (donated from IGA Strath Village):Braxton 
2 x $50 gift cards (donated by Flora Hill Quality Meats): 1.Zahrah 2.Evie 
A Discovery Centre Family Pass (donated by the Discovery Centre):Luciana 
1 month of free training (donated by F45 Bendigo):Freya 
1 month of free training (donated by FS8 Bendigo): 1.Max 2.Lexie 
Flora Hill Bakery $50 Voucher: Naiya 
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Major prize winner Tye D with his new bike 

 
                  Calder Balsillie Award – Leni F 
 

Major Prize Winners  
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GRADUATION 2023 
 
Last night, Wednesday 13th December, the 2023 grade 6s celebrated their graduation at the 
Bendigo Club in Strathdale. The evening was a huge success and a wonderful culmination of their 
primary school years.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
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DOGS IN THE SCHOOL 

GROUNDS 

 
THURSDAY MORNING CUPPA CATCH UP 
Every Thursday morning at 9.00am, all parents and friends 
are invited to stay and have a coffee, tea, and something 
delicious to eat! This is a lovely way to meet other people 
in our community and catch up on the week’s events. 
There is no formality. You can just show up and stay for as 
little or as long as you want. Whilst the new toilet build is 
underway, the meeting area will be down in Bushland in 
the Eco Shed. We look forward to seeing you. 
Kind regards,  

QHPS Parents and Friends Association 

KITCHEN GARDEN 2023 
What amazing year we have had cooking up a storm with Grade 6 students. Mastering 
skills in recipe reading, baking, frying, knife skills, learning about wastage in the kitchens 
and how we can turn a mix of produce into a spectacular meal to enjoy. 
Over the cold winter months, we enjoyed many pastas and soups and even perfected a 
beautiful quick dinner roll that many students replicated at home for their families. The 
students learnt how small teams contributed to putting a menu together for all to enjoy. 
As the students continued to advance their culinary skills we were able to share and 
showcase these new skills at our book week parade with muffins and later given an 
opportunity to cater the Music at the Shed celebrations. It’s a great achievement for 
students to showcase new skills learnt to parents and friends at Quarry Hill Primary school 
and receive positive feedback. 
Its safe to say that we all surprised ourselves during the program whether it was a skill 
achievement or trying a new food. The enjoyment on a Thursday afternoon prepping, 
cooking and then devouring yet another tasty meal was always a highlight, perhaps a favoured 
memory but most certainly a skill for life. 

 
 
 
 

 

Dogs in the school grounds 

        This sign applies on school days. 

 
To make sure we adhere to our school policy, it is 
important to note that no dogs are allowed on site unless 
authorised by School Leadership. We do encourage 
families to continue to bring their dogs to school for pick up 
and drop off times, however we ask that all family dogs are 
kept outside the school boundaries and out of school entry 
and exit thoroughfares.  

 
We appreciate your understanding regarding our school 
wellbeing dog and the Dogs Connect program.  
This will help alleviate any disruption to the work we are 
doing.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
If you are visiting the school site on the  
school holidays and weekends this sign  
applies.  
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LOST GLASSES 
If you have lost a pair of reading glasses, 
please see the office. 
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